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Do you know all of the ways our
foundation helps our schools? Not
only do we provide grants twice a
year, but we also volunteer at school
events. Last school year, we
volunteered at Argyle Elementary’s
Book Fair, Campbell High’s Career
and College Fair and many more. We
understand that staffing school and
community events can be tough. If
you need an extra set of hands to
help, email your school liaison or our
email address below. 

Smyrna Education
Foundation Board
President Kahlillah Dotson
Mosley has been serving
with the organization since
2018. She is a familiar face
around Smyrna schools,
bringing a wealth of
experience and passion for
education to classrooms as
a substitute teacher for
past 10 years. With an
undergraduate degree
from Tufts University,
Kahlillah moved to Smyrna
in 2001 to pursue a Masters
of Architecture degree
from Georgia Tech.
Kahlillah and her husband
Keith have 3 children
attending King Springs
Elementary, Griffin Middle
School, and Campbell High
School. Kahlillah
encourages parents to be
an active part of their
student's educational
environment - attend
school events, volunteer,
and support the teachers
and staff.

SEF Board President
Kahlillah Dotson Mosley

Volunteer Opportunities

Helping Smyrna Schools

Meet a Board Member

Build a Book Box
SEF is currently seeking volunteers to
build and/or repair Little Libraries
around Smyrna.

@SmyrnaGaSchools

November 2024

2024 Mini Grants
SEF is excited to report
that $7,000 in  grants
was awarded to our 14
schools. Each school
received $500 to
support field trips and
learning experiences
for Smyrna students. 

SEF wants to keep our
kids reading. We regularly
collect donated books and
stock the Little Libraries
located throughout the
Smyrna community. 

Helping Smyrna Students


